
Sheila
Typewritten Text

Sheila
Typewritten Text

Sheila
Typewritten Text

Sheila
Typewritten Text
 

Sheila
Typewritten Text
1. This relates to the 2015/16FY. This is the 2016/17FY Annual Return. This was approved and published as per the Regulations, so the response was 'Yes'.
   
2. Box 8 of Section 2 required the balance "as a 31 March", which is what was stated.
   
3. The timescale for short-term investments is limited. At the time, the timescale for 
the new play equipment was unknown, so the figure was included as a long-term investment.
  
4.  Income & Expenditure accounts include all transactions relating to the financial 
year, not just what happens from 1st April to 31st March. The Council needs an accurate figure to budget correctly.
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